
 

Important 

 Information: 
 

 
Date and Time of Practices:    
  Saturday, December 7th from 10—11:30 am 

Tuesday, December 10th  from 5:30 pm -6:30 pm. 
Children should be at both practices.  

 

Date and Time of Performances:    
 December 14  at 6 p.m. and December 15 at 9 & 11 a.m. 
 

What to wear for the performances:  
  Reds and greens for Christmas.  
 
When and where to be before the performances:    
 Be in Treehouse Room  by 5:35 p.m. on Saturday, December 
       14  & 8:35 a.m. and 10:40 am on Sunday, December 15  
 

What should the parents do:   
 
 *Drop your child off in Treehouse Room before the service.   
 *The children will perform at the beginning of the service. 
 *At the end of the bell choir performance, please pick your  
  child up in the Treehouse Room 
 * If your child is going to Sunday School, please check  
  them in before the service begins so you have their  
  security tag and then take them to their class.  

 

Questions:   
 Call Miss Jen, Children’s Ministry Director at 724.733.0070 or 
 email at jmarsalese@cornerstonelive.net  


